
Could you be saving on
reliable broadband today?

If you receive Universal Credit you qualify for low-cost, reliable
broadband and mobile phone packages and you should be
able to switch for free. For some, this could mean a saving
of around £202 a year.

Visit

for more info.
www.ofcom.org.uk/cheap-broadband


